
 

 
 

 

Newsletter n°3, 8/3/2023 

News and schedule of activities 
 

 

 

  

INTERNATIONAL WOMEN´S DAY – CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR FELLOWS 
 

On International Women´s Day, we congratulate our fellows, thank them for their constant 

contribution, leadership and participation in our activities, and hope they have an excellent day and 

professional year. 

 

 
 

Walter Castro 

FIRST FRIEDMAN HAYEK CENTER 2023 WORKSHOP - DR. WALTER CASTRO 

 

The first Friedman Hayek Center´s internal workshop of the year will take place on Monday, March 

20th at 4 pm. It will be led by Dr. Walter Castro, fellow of the Center, who will offer the 

presentation “Indicios e incógnitas sobre el florecimiento humano” (Evidence and uncertainties on 

human human flourishing). 

 

We thank Dr. Castro for giving this internal presentation for our fellows, as also for the general 

public on Thursday, March 23rd at 12:30 p.m. within the framework of the Educational Freedom 

cycle of seminars.  Those who wish to register for the presentation may do so here. 

 

Dr. Castro´s two presentations will be online, via Zoom. Closer to the date of the workshop we will 

https://ucema.edu.ar/evento/indicios-e-incognitas-sobre-el-florecimiento-humano


share with you the link for access to it, we will be expecting you! 

 

 

 

 

 TRAINING PROGRAM FOR LEADERS IN A FREE SOCIETY - FRIEDMAN HAYEK 

CENTER 

 

The second edition of the Training Program for Leaders in a Free Society will begin next week!   

 

The course will be held between March and November 2023, coordinated by Dr. Gabriel Zanotti, 

who is the Academic Director of the Friedman Hayek Center for the Study of a Free Society. The 

activity is free of charge and in this opportunity will be held in a hybrid mode, allowing the 

participation of young people from all Argentina. 

We congratulate Dr. Zanotti for once again leading this activity and wish him the best success in 

his second consecutive year.  

 

We invite you to share this call with advanced undergraduate students with an average of 8 (eight) 

or higher. They may send their applications to: lideres@ucema.edu.ar 

 

 

 

 

NEW SEMINAR - NAUMANN CHAIR 

 

On March 16, at 10:30 a.m. the first edition of the Naumann Chair this year will be given by 

professor Olexiy Harán, who is professor of Comparative Politics at the National University of  

Kyiv Mohyla Academy (UKMA).  

 

The title of the presentation is: “A year of Russian-Ukrainian war: What does it mean for global 

security? Challenges and Threats”. The presentation will be in face-to-face mode at UCEMA. We 

invite you to register and find more information on the activity at this link.   

https://www.linkedin.com/in/ACoAAAC_yNEBe11e6D32i9b2M8lUGYTTagIu4xM
mailto:lideres@ucema.edu.ar
https://ucema.edu.ar/friedman-hayek-center/naumann-160323


 

Papers, media articles, activities and interviews 

 
 

Marcos Gallacher 

 

 

 

 
“El mundo del Sr. Tetaz” (The world of Mr. Tetaz), El Economista, February 22. 

 

 
 

Alejandro Corbacho 

 

 

 

 
“¿Qué implica que Rusia suspenda el tratado nuclear con EE.UU?” (What does it imply 

if Russia suspends the nuclear treaty with the US?), NTN24, February 21. 

 

 
 

Matías Ilivitzky 

 

 

 

 
  “Hannah Arendt: Reflexiones sobre sus aportes potenciales a las Relaciones  

Internacionales” (Hannah Arendt: Reflections on her potential contributions to 

International Relations). Revista Relaciones Internacionales, Vol 96, N°1, January.  

  

 

 
“¿Precios justos o una educación más justa? (Fair prices or a fairer education?), Clarín, 

March 7. 

 

https://eleconomista.com.ar/economia/el-mundo-sr-tetaz-n59971/amp
https://www.ntn24.com/programas/la-tarde/analisis-sobre-suspension-de-rusia-del-tratado-nuclear-406892
https://www.revistas.una.ac.cr/index.php/ri/article/view/18055
https://www.clarin.com/opinion/-precios-justos-educacion-justa-_0_sReM2fVPu0.html


 
 

 Edgardo Zablotsky 

“Aún el mejor fin no justifica los medios” (Even the best end does not justify the means), 

Ámbito, March 2. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The deadline to receive news and information for sharing in the next newsletter of the Friedman 

Hayek Center is on Tuesday, March 21. 

 

Friedman Hayek Center for the Study of a Free Society 

 

https://www.ambito.com/opiniones/aun-el-mejor-fin-no-justifica-los-medios-n5662923

